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Data Request: 

If the South Dakota PUC does not approve the AMI opt-out, does Otter Tail intend to request the 

Commission approve the opt-out charges outlined in Attachment 6?  

 

 

Attachments: 0 

 

 

Response: 

 

Yes. If the South Dakota PUC does not approve Otter Tail’s proposal to disallow AMI opt-out, 

Otter Tail requests approval to implement the charges outlined in Attachment 6. 

 


